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From Mr. G’s Office:  School is in full swing for this year.  All of our Greenbrook 
teachers are working hard to make learning engaging and are giving the students time 
to complete work and tasks independently from time to time. Teachers are aware we all 
need a break from the screen, so when time is given by the teachers, have students 
take a few minutes and step away from the computer and take a brain break. As the 
year continues, I want to encourage you to reach out to your child’s teacher when you 
have concerns.   

Even though we are remote, we are going to be having some spirit days throughout the 
school year. 

- Every Friday is wear your green or Greenbrook Gear.  Let’s see if we can fill a 
whole screen with Greenbrook Green.  
- Please look at the flyer on the next page for special, monthly spirit days.  

As always please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions.  



Greenbrook Material Pick-up
Material pick-up is very important. Each week teachers will be 

giving out materials to help their students succeed. If the set times 
do not work for you, please contact the Greenbrook School office.

Material Pick-up 
Monday, September 14 

ALL GRADE LEVELS
 from 11:15-5:30 at Greenbrook.



Greenbrook School Zoom Class Expectations
BE IN A QUIET 

PLACE
-Find a quiet place to work

-Avoid distractions

STAY FOCUSED
-Eat & drink only during snack 

time, breaks & lunch
-Turn off TV, phones, games 

etc.

BE PREPARED

-Computer charged
-Camera on

-Materials ready

FOLLOW 
DIRECTIONS
-Raise your hand to 

speak
-Listen to your teacher

PARTICIPATION
-Be focused

-Eyes on your teacher
-Mute yourself when not 

speaking

PRESENTATION
-Be dressed 
appropriately

-Be ready to learn

BE AWARE
When your camera or 

microphone is on, everyone 
can see and hear everything 

in the room you are in.

Parent Tips:
- We know this is not easy, we appreciate your patience and 

support while working with teachers.
- Remember when your children are on Zoom, everything around 

them could possibly be seen or heard (even from a distance).
- Please give your children the opportunity to try and complete 

tasks on their own, before assisting them. Our goal is to build 
student’s problem-solving skills and lead to independence.

BE 
RESPECTFUL

-Be kind
-Use polite words

Other helpful hints:
- Remember to use your 5 nonverbal signals
- Say “please” & “thank you”
- Be patient
- Have fun!



Important Dates
Monday, September 14, 2020 - Material Pick-up
Friday, September 18, 2020 - Green/Gator 
Wear
Saturday, September 19, 2020 @ 10:00AM - 
Walk with  Mayor Craig at Greenbrook School
Friday, September 18, 2020 - Green/Gator 
Wear
*Material pick up on Sept. 14 for ALL GRADE 
LEVELS. 

Food Pick-up & Delivery is every Monday, Wednesday 
& Friday.



Remote Learning Tools for Students and Parents
Please click on the links below to find some helpful technology videos & information. These 

are very helpful if you are struggling to support your students in their remote learning!

Technology Tutorials for Students + Families

Recommendations For Remote Learning Success

Seesaw Family App info

Seesaw Tutorial for students

Zoom Login Video

https://www.esd20.org/return-to-learn/technology-tutorials
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1YWS5UbFA8yr5Iz3W8WVQNCuskWpso4XWDyFZPdiWgQQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://youtu.be/fztA8m_4U5A
https://youtu.be/g5jG9VoROFs
https://www.wevideo.com/view/1803907273


Stay Healthy & Move with Mayor Craig
Join us on Sept. 
19 @ 10:00 AM at 
Greenbrook 
School to walk 
with Mayor Craig!



A Note from Mrs. Onyschak about healthy positioning while remote learning.



Awesome opportunity!




